
UNION MEMBERS! We want to hear from you! 

We are Diane M. Sicotte, Kelly A. Joyce, and Arielle Hesse, researchers at Drexel 

University studying the views of labor members and leaders regarding what type 

of energy should be used to power the U.S. We would like to conduct a recorded 

interview with you to learn about your views. 
 

• Your identity will be kept confidential 

• Interviews last 30-60 minutes 

• Interviews are conducted on the phone or a time and place convenient for you 

• You will receive a $50 gift card as a thank you 

Labor & Energy Research Study 

This project is funded by the National Sciences Foundation Award # 1827464 

If you are interested in participating in an interview or would like more information on the study,  

please contact the project team at labor.energy@drexel.edu  

Contact us if you are interested in participating in an interview:  

labor.energy@drexel.edu 

What we want to know: Union members and leaders’ views on fossil fuel energy and renewable energy 

systems 

What will we be doing? We are conducting approximately 150 interviews with labor union members and 

leaders in NJ, NY, and PA to better understand their views on the energy system that powers the U.S. 

Who is leading this project? Diane M. Sicotte and Kelly A. Joyce, Drexel University 

Why this project? Union members are an important interest group with unique perspectives and exper-

tise on energy issues 

Who is eligible: Union members and leaders in NJ, NY, and PA  
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